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REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL

To: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

From: Jason Simpson, City Manager

Prepared by: Jason Simpson, City Manager

Date: March 12, 2024

Subject: 2024 Draft Traffic Relief Plan

Recommendation 

Receive a presentation from Riverside County Transportation Commission’s Deputy Executive 
Director Aaron Hake.


